Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
CONSOR NORTH AMERICA
The FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, DISTRICT SEVEN announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Monday, March 3, 2025, 3:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.; Open House

PLACE: USF St. Petersburg Campus (Student Center), 200 6th Ave. S, St. Petersburg, FL 33701

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) invites you to an Open House for the I-175 Action Plan from I-275 to 4th Street in St. Petersburg, Pinellas County.

The I-175 Action Plan will build upon the findings of the 2022 Downtown St. Petersburg Mobility Study, which identified opportunities to enhance multimodal connectivity, safety, and accessibility in and around downtown St. Petersburg. This new study, WPI Segment No. 453887-1, along I-175 from I-275 to 4th St S in St. Petersburg, a distance of approximately 1.1 miles, focuses on evaluating the form and function of I-175. Community and business engagement will play a central role in shaping the plan to ensure it reflects local needs and priorities.

IN-PERSON OPTION: 

Monday, March 3, 2025

Anytime between 3:00 p.m. –7:00 p.m.

USF St. Petersburg Campus (Student Center)

200 6th Ave. S, St. Petersburg, FL 33701

The project team will be available for discussion.

If you are unable to attend the meeting, Comments can be made by visiting the project website at, https://www.fdotd7studies.com/projects/i-175-action-plan-study/send-us-your-comments and fill out the form to leave your comment. It is important to us to receive your comments on the I-175 corridor.

To learn more please visit our project website: https://www.fdotd7studies.com/projects/i-175-action-plan-study

Notices are being sent to all property owners and tenants located within 500 feet of I-175 within the study limits, and to other public officials, regulatory agencies, organizations, and individuals interested in the study. The environmental review, consultation, and other actions required by applicable federal environmental laws for this project are being, or have been, carried out by FDOT pursuant to 23 U.S.C. § 327 and a Memorandum of Understanding dated May 26, 2022, and executed by Federal Highway Administration and FDOT.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Brian Hunter FDOT Project Manager, 11201 N. McKinley Drive, Tampa, FL 33612, brian.hunter@dot.state.fl.us or (813)975-6436.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Jensen Hackett, Title VI Coordinator, 11201 N. McKinley Drive, Tampa, FL 33612, (813)975-6283 or 1(800)226-7220, or Jensen.Hackett@dot.state.fl.us. Any persons who require translation services (free of charge) should also contact Jensen Hackett seven (7) days before the open house. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Brian Hunter FDOT Project Manager, 11201 N. McKinley Drive, Tampa, FL 33612, brian.hunter@dot.state.fl.us or (813)975-6436.
